Action Alert:
DHEC Public Meeting

Support pollution cleanup in the Southernside
Community.

Photo of Bramlett Road Site courtesy of South Carolina Environmental Law Project

On Thursday, June 6, at 6:00 pm, SC Department of Health and
Environmental Control (SC DHEC) is hosting a Public Meeting at Mountain
View Baptist Church (111 Cagle St., Greenville). They will present and
discuss their Proposed Plan for the cleanup of pollutants at the Bramlett Road
site located in Greenville’s historic Southernside community, located along the
Reedy River upstream of Unity Park.

The site houses a former Manufactured Gas Plant, which is leaking dangerous
pollutants into the Reedy River and its surrounding wetlands. Neighborhood
leaders and partner organizations have been advocating for a complete
restoration and full cleanup of the Bramlett site for years. Immediate action is
needed to protect our Reedy River watershed and its residents from the coal tar
ash contamination, including known carcinogens that significantly exceed
regulatory standards.

For more information about the history and current standing of the site, visit
South Carolina Environmental Law Project’s website.

Please join us in supporting the Southernside
community on Thursday by attending the Public
Meeting. We hope to see you there.

Our River. Our Responsibility.
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